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            Being the best you can be.  

Dear Parents and Carers. 

Book Fair Success!  
A huge thank you to everyone who supported our recent book fair! We are thrilled to share that we raised 
an amazing £897.19. This will be used to purchase books for end-of-year rewards and to add new titles to 
our school library. 

This Half-Term’s Focus: Curiosity  
Our value for this half term is curiosity, and today, we celebrated it with our Curiosity Trail! Each class 
proudly displayed their learning, encouraging other students to ask questions and explore new ideas. 

To further embrace curiosity, each year group is creating something special for our OPAL play areas: 
 Dream catchers 
Fairy doors 
 Hanging messages of kindness 
 Tree creatures 
 Decorated pots 
We can't wait to see these wonderful creations brighten up our outdoor spaces! 

Red Nose Day Fun  
Thank you to everyone who donated to Red Nose Day to help support children and families facing hard-
ship. It was fantastic to see so many children wearing red, sporting crazy hairstyles, telling jokes, and 
proudly wearing red noses—we hope they all had a fantastic day! 

Springtime Reminder  
The daffodils around school and in the nearby houses are now in full bloom, adding a splash of colour to 
our surroundings. Please remind children not to pick the flowers so that we can all enjoy their beauty as 
spring unfolds. 

 

Have a good weekend 

Mrs Sugars 

 

 



  Dates for your Diary 

                                                   

  Thursday 27th March                  Mrs McGahey’s class (3 3) Assembly  9am (parents invited) 

  Thursday 27th March                     Uniform Shop  3.15—3.45pm 

   Friday 28th March                          Teacher training Day. 

    

  Friday 4th April                                  Miss Dolman’s Class (4 3) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

 Wed 9th & Thurs 10th April             Parent Consultations  2pm—6pm 

  Thursday 10th April                           Values assembly EYFS, KS1, KS2 (parents invited) 

                                                               PFA Raffle—more details to follow. 

   Friday 11th April                              Mr Evans Class (R 3) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

                                                              EYFS/KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

                                                              KS2—Design an Egg 

                                              Half Term Break—Monday 14th April—Friday 25th April 

  Monday 28th April                          Summer Term  —Return to School 

    

  Friday 23rd May                        The Cove (Miss Dallaway & Mrs Newman’s Classes)  

  Friday 4th July                             Year 2 Trip—Western Super Mare  

  Wednesday 16th July                            Year 6 Leavers Disco 

  Thursday 17th July                              Year 6 Drayton Manor Trip 
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R 1 Esther & Myles 2 2 Whole Class 4 3 Mason & Ocean 

R 2 Vaani, Teti & Seerat 2 3 Sam & Reuben H 5 1 Cobie-J & Kaiden B 

R 3 Jenson & Mason-Jai 3 1 Whole Class 5 2 Whole Class 

1 1 Whole Class 3 2 Henley & Sam 5 3   

1 2 Whole Class 3 3 Whole Class 6 1 Whole Class 

1 3 Whole Class 4 1 Khyreece & Lily 6 2 Whole Class 

2 1 Whole Class 4 2 Martha & Brooke B 6 3 Whole Class 

Cove 

1 

ChesterWhole Class Cove 

2 

Zariah Nurs

ery 

Janavdeep & Mirha 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group         

 R 1   90%       1 3   91%          2 1   92%          3 1   94% 

 

                                            4 3  94%         5 3    94%              6 3   94% 

                                             

Our school target is 93%.  Attendance matters! 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars for this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 

school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class-

charts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  

support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 



                           School Meals—IMPORTANT—Please Read 

We encourage you to book your child’s school meal via Parent Pay in advance  

or the same morning before 8 AM. This way you will know what your child is eating at 

school, and also stay on track with your payments, stay in credit and also save time if you 

child as come through the office and missed registration.   Please be aware, If you pay for 

your child's meals  when pre-booking—if they are absent from school you will have to 

cancel the meal for that day/week via Parent Pay or it will still be charged to your 

account.  

Not sure how to do this? 

If you are in any doubt how to book, (Its easy and more convenient once you know how!) 

please call the school office and talk to a member of staff who will happily show you how. 

If you have to pay for your Child’s school meals please can you ensure your  

account is kept in credit. 

Should there be any problems with payments please contact our Finance Assistant 
Wendy Lewis via main reception. 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their absence to record it. 

State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence messages via class charts. 

 School Time: Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors will open at 8,45am.  

School starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. 

No-one, including siblings under the age of 16 are allowed to drop off or collect children from school. 

Thankyou.  

To adhere to our school  policy , if your child has sickness or tummy upset, please keep them home for 2 

days After the last bout of illness.                           

 Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to be in their    

original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. Medicines purchased from pharmacy require a     

label printed at pharmacy with the child’s name on. A pupil medication form will need to be completed at 

each new term. 

            Being the best you can be.  


